Sharon Craig

From: John Macholc

Sent: 24 February 2022 15:41
To: Planning

Subject: FW: 3/2022/0082

PLEASE WEB THIS

From: Rachel Carr <rachelcarr687 @gmail.com>

Sent: 24 February 2022 15:31

To: John Macholc <John.Macholc@ribblevalley.gov.uk>
Subject: 3/2022/0082

A

This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe.

From Bowland Forest Higher Division parish council

Dear John
The above parish council has no comment on this planning application

Thank you
Rachel



